NOTICE

IN THE COURT OF APPEALS OF MARYLAND

Annapolis, Maryland

The Court will hold an open meeting on Tuesday,
December 21, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. via

videoconferencing to consider the Supplement to

the 208™ Report of the Standing Committee on

Rules of Practice and Procedure. The Report is
posted on the Judiciary’s website,

www.mdcourts.gov.

The meeting will be live-streamed and webcast

at https://mdcourts.gov/coappeals/webcasts

For further information, contact

Suzanne C. Johnson, Clerk

Phones: 410-260-1500
800-926-2583 (Wash.)
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